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On February 19, a young couple, Yasu and Mikako, attended the Blessing Ceremony in Seattle, officiated 
by True Parents through the live broadcast from Korea. The main hall of the Windermere Mansion was 
filled with bright and joyful spirits from both family and friends of the bride and bridegroom. A Christian 
minister who came to the event expressed his opinion that events such as this that promote family values 
are what God wants. 
 
After the conclusion of the Blessing Ceremony, the Seattle Family Church held a brief celebration for the 
newly Blessed Couple with a wedding cake. Families, friends, and members of the Seattle Family Church 
were excited and eager to congratulate and take photos with the beautiful couple. 
 
“Everyone in the hall was filled with joy!” shared Pastor Nelson Mira. 
 
The bride shared her testimony: “I really believe that this Blessing was a miracle, a miracle that God has 
given to me. Coming from Japan to America was a big challenge for me and a lot of struggle, but 
knowing that God is with me kept me strong. The Unificationist community on both the east coast and in 
the northwest has been really supportive of me. I feel like it’s a miracle that I am still here in America 
now with my husband. God truly does make miracles happen in our lives.” 
 
 


